From: nanamiro@geoffs.or

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530, the cap-and-trade bill
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 5:53:02 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to encourage a "no" vote on SB 1530, the cap-and-trade
bill. Not only will it not affect climate change in any measurable way,

it will affect low income and middle-class families financially. Further
increasing the price of gasoline and our power bills hurts the poor and
middle class more so than those who could maybe absorb that cost easily
because of a higher income.

How this bill is being handled feels like an abuse of power against
Oregon residents. If we, the people who hired you to represent us, got
to vote on this, it would likely not pass. And that seems to be the
reason it is being rushed through, yet again.

Please vote no on SB 1530!

Thank you,

Anne Brown
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